
employers.org | 800.399.5331

HARASSMENT PREVENTION TRAINING
for Non-Supervisors

Tuesday, February 8, 2022 | 10 - 11 AM
FREE for Orange County Employers!

< Scan the QR Code to Register for Free

The Orange County Workforce Development Board has partnered
with the CEA to provide a NO-COST HR HOTLINE!

888.589.7577
Hotline Hours: Monday - Friday, 8 a.m. - 5 p.m.

LEARN MORE ABOUT:
Identifying any form of workplace harassment and
discrimination
Reducing or preventing incidents of misconduct
Identifying the difference between legal
discrimination and an illegal “hostile environment”

Effective January 1, 2019, California businesses with 5 or more
employees MUST provide harassment prevention training every
two years (SB1343). Regardless of what language you provide
the training, it must be conducted every two years, so if you
trained your team in 2019, 2021 is your training year. New
employees must be trained within six (6) months of hire.

https://www.employers.org/events/private-webinars/labor-law-update-what-s-new-for-2022-sponsored-by-oc-workforce-solutions/01/11/2022/

